
Justin M. Bibb, Mayor 
  

Deborah Gray, Council Member, Ward 4 
 

 
 

James DeRosa, Director, Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects 
Richard J. Switalski, P.E., Administrative Manager 

Division of Engineering and Construction 
 

Invite you to participate in the 

Van Aken Boulevard Resurfacing Project 
South Woodland to Shaker Boulevard  

 
Public Information Presentation 

 
When: June 26, 2025 at 5:00 pm  
 

 
Where: Zelma Watson George Recreation Center 
                         3155 Martin Luther King Jr. Dr., Cleveland 
 
 
What: The purpose of this presentation is to provide information and an 

opportunity to discuss design features and plans for the upcoming Van Aken 
Boulevard Resurfacing Project. Construction is scheduled to begin in May 
2026 and completed in October 2026. The proposed improvements 
include: 

 
• Full and partial depth pavement repairs as needed, and complete asphalt resurfacing 

  
• New sidewalk, curbs and ADA-compliant curb ramps as necessary 

 
• Utility casting adjustments 

 
• Pavement marking upgrades 

 
 

 
Estimated Cost: $2.5 million 
   
Funding Sources: Federal and City Funds 
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